
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Common Council 

From: John Weidl, City Manager 

Date: 8/21/24 

Re: Appointment of Sherry Stanek to the Urban Forestry Commission 

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Sherry Stanek to the Urban Forestry 

Commission. Sherry has been a dedicated resident of our community for 28 years and has 
made significant contributions through her service on various local boards and 
commissions. 

Sherry has recently completed her term with the Plan Commission and is currently 

serving on the Ethics Commission. Her extensive experience and deep understanding of 
our community’s needs and values make her an excellent candidate for the Urban Forestry 
Commission. 

 

Best-  

 

John S. Weidl 

JSW/RLM 

 


